
We oppose LC 21 

Greetings, 

 

We are parents of two boys 14 and 16, our oldest has Down syndrome and we live in Nehalem, Tillamook 

County. 

 

Please do not pass LC 21. Schools must be safe places for children with disabilities, their families, 

and teachers. Passing LC21 doesn’t make the schools any safer – it simply shifts the burden onto 

families and cuts off access to justice. I’m counting on the Oregon legislature to pick families first. 

 

We all want our children back in school, but LC 21 is not going to help children with disabilities return 

to school safely. 

 

Please support our Oregon families, 

 

Julie and Phil Chick 

Nehalem, OR 

 

 

 

 


